
Nextopia Software Corporation
260 King Street East, Suite A200
Toronto, ON  Canada
www.nextopia.com – 800-360-2191

To whom it may concern,

It’s my pleasure to write this recommendation letter for Joshua Dagg.

Joshua and I worked together at Nextopia Software Corporation for approx. 1 year.  I supervised
Joshua’s manager and often had the pleasure of working with Joshua on various projects.

Along with his hard work, Joshua has always been a joy to work with. He is a team player, and always
manages to foster positive discussions and bring the best out of other employees.

As a dedicated and knowledgeable BDR, and an all-around great person, I am confident that he will be
a beneficial addition to your organization.

Please feel free to contact me should you like to discuss Joshua’s qualifications and experience further.

Sincerely,

Darcy McNamara
Director of Sales
Nextopia Software Corporation
darcym@nextopia.com
800-360-2191 ext. 117
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